


















To:         Town of Harwich Community Preservation Committee

From:      Bob Brackett 

Date:       October 2, 2023 

Subject:   Funding Request 

 

 

The Harwich Police Soccer Club is a youth soccer program that was formed by the 
Harwich Police Association to create a bond between our Police Department and 
the youth in our community. The goal of the Harwich Police Soccer Club is to 
grow and develop the game of soccer within our community without the time 
commitments associated with other youth sports. The Harwich Police Soccer Club 
provides the opportunity for the youth of our community to enjoy soccer year 
round without having to choose between other sports. The staple programs of the 
Harwich Police Soccer Club are an indoor soccer (Futsal) program in the winter 
and beach/street soccer in the summer. The Harwich Police Soccer Club is 
committed to keeping the program cost free and is self-sufficient, reliant upon 
donations and volunteers. 

The Harwich Police Soccer Club averages approximately 200-250 local kids 
between the grades of 3  12 in our winter Futsal Program that is housed in the 
Harwich Cultural Center/204 building. We have been offering this program for 
over 10 years. IN the summer we have been offering either beach soccer at Red 
River beach or Street Soccer in the parking lot of the Harwich Community Center. 
The Street Soccer program has been run the past couple of years and we have 
utilized a Street Soccer pitch that was loaned to our program from Massachusetts 
Youth Soccer. This program has seen great success and popularity. We averaged 
approximately 100 kids per night during the summer months. This program 
brought great numbers of families to the Community Center and Whitehouse Field 
when the Mariners were playing.  

The Harwich Police Soccer Club is looking to purchase our own Street Soccer 
Pitch for the Town of Harwich. This soccer Pitch is designed to be portable and 
can be moved to various Town locations and properties to stimulate and revitalize 
these properties while providing much needed activities free of charge for the 
youth in our community. 






